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Marian Wayland, Nonie 

Dubes, Vivian Boyack, Wes  

Arrasmith, Ed Holmes, Ed & 

Lois Lodwig, Virginia Mayo, 

Louise Hill, Virginia Lemons, 

Ella Frahm, and Ruth Ann 

Wymore  

Diaconates Serving in February:  
Sandi Anderson (PO)  

Janet Melchert  

James & Jamie Schumpert  

Appryl Walton  

Nancy Stamp  

February 18  
Joint Event with  
Cedar Memorial:  

Soup cook off  
5:30 PM - 7 PM . 
Worship Service  

7 PM  
 

Join us on Ash Wed, February 18 for a joint 
meal and service.  Bring and share your     

   favorite soup ð we will have the opportunity 
to try all the soups for our 

dinner.  A great time to   
fellowship with our sister 

congregation for Lent. 

Golick Meat  

Certificate Update  
 

 

Nineteen $ 10.00 Gift Meat Certificates have been  

purchased for February.  Redeemable at Golick's 

Meat Market Corner of East High & Bridge. These  

Certificates are Brought to You By: First  

Christian Church 15th & LeClaire.  

 

Dennis Duvall   
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Greetings in the Name of Christ!    

I shared in the last newsletter what 
our theme for Lent this year at FCC 

will be  ñGod Remembers: I Have Set My 
Rainbow in the Cloudsò  Lent is a ñset apart timeò 
ð a time to remember how much God loves.  
And a time when we can focus on our 
relationship with God through his Son Jesus 
Christ.   

The season of Lent is one of the two most known 
seasons of the Church (liturgical) year. Whereas 
Advent leads up to the birth of Christ, Lent marks 
the final days of Jesusô life and ministry. The 
season lasts for forty days, from Ash Wednesday 
until Holy Saturday (the day before Easter) and 
excluding Sundays.  

 In the ancient church, Lent was a time for 
new converts to be instructed for baptism and for 
believers caught in sin to focus on repentance. In 
time, all Christians came to see Lent as a season 
to be reminded of their need for remorse and 
penitence, and to prepare spiritually for the 
celebration of Easter. Part of this preparation 
involved the Lenten ñfast,ò giving up something 
special during the six weeks of Lent (but not on 
Sundays, in some traditions.) 

 So the Big Question is? Should I 
participate in Lent?  Only if you feel a desire to 
grow in your faith and rekindle your spirit and 
connection with God.  What must I do for Lent?  
As much as you like or as simple as adding one 
spiritual practice into your daily routine.  Lent is 

not about getting as many ñgold starsò in your 
crown so you can get into heaven.  It is about 
realizing what Jesus did when he died on the 
cross for us ð and how easy it is for all of us to 
be distracted by our daily lifeôs activities that we 
focus more on the world and less on God and our 
relationship with God.   

Where do I start to find my resources to 
enrich my spiritual life in Lent?  During the 
Lenten season, we invite everyone to go deeper 
beyond Sundayôs worship to enrich their thinking, 
praying and spiritual path during Lent. Every 
Sunday in our bulletin, we will offer a weekly 
prayer, a scripture and an activity that would set 
the stage for the changes that we hope to 
introduce into our lives in the weeks ahead.  

Lent is all about repentance 
and renewal. But it isnôt really 
that complicated. In fact, we 
can sum it up in three simple 
words: Pray, Fast, and 

Give.   

Pray ð In our narthex (room right outside the 
sanctuary worship service), there will be a table 
set up for you to write prayer requests, pick up a 
devotional Lenten book, or check out the online 
prayer book by Rev. Dr. Beth Rupeðpastor at 
FCC in Moline, a sister Disciple church in the 
Quad Cities.  I also have many mediation books 
anyone may borrow from my personal library.   

Also I hope that you would join me in the Lenten 
Bible Studies I am holding on Thursdays starting 
on Feb 19th.   

Fast ð This would be the opportunity to give up 
something for Lent ð  it could be coffee, 
facebook, soda pop, t.v ð the list is endless.  But 
part of giving up also means you can replace 
what you are giving up, with a new discipline.  It 
you give up the last hour of t.v. every night, you 
can replace it with reading the bible and 
devotions.   

UNICEF Tap Project ð Think you could fast 
from using your smartphone during Lent? Yeah, 
me neither. Think you could do it maybe just for a 
little time every day? What if by fasting from your 
smartphone you could actually make a difference 
for others? Unicef, is challenging you to put 
down your phoneïand for every 10 minutes you 
stay away their sponsors will make a donation to 

clean water initiatives. http://tap.unicefusa.org/ 

Give ð This one is probably the easiest and the 
hardest.  What will you do with the extra 5 dollars 
a day when you donôt get your starbucks?  You 
could donate it to our Church, our Meat 
Certificate Program, Week of Compassion, or 
mark it for our new XPLOR program.  Whatever 
you do, just give a little extra during Lent.   

On the last page of our newsletter, you will also 
find a great reading that Sandi Anderson shared 
with me as another Lenten resource with some 
great ideas.   

With all of this ð my prayer is for all our 
members to engage their faith more deeply 
during this 40 days of Lent.   

Rev Linda 
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Lenten Bible Study with Rev. Linda  

Lenten Bible study, by John Ortburg ñ

óWho is this Man?ó  is starting  

Thursday, February 19 at  

9:30 AM and again at 6:30 PM .   

2015  
 

February 18 -  
Ash Wednesday  
Joint Service with  

Cedar Memorial:  Soup cook off  

5:30 PM - 7 PM .  
Worship Service 7 PM  

 

March 29 - Palm Sunday  
 

April 2 -  
Maundy Thursday  

Joint Service at First Baptist Church.  Rev. 
Linda is guest preacher along with our 

choir.  6:30PM  
 

April 3 - Good Friday  
Joint Service with Cedar Memorial, First 
Christian Church Moline, and Fifteenth  

Avenue Christian Church at  
Fifteenth Avenue Christian Church 7PM  

 

PUNCH Easter Egg Hunt  
held at Cork Hill Park on Easter 

Saturday, April 4  
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM  

 

April 5 -Easter Sunday  
Youth led Sunrise Service 8 AM  

Breakfast 9AM  
Youth led Celebration 10 AM  

Small Group meets  

Monday, February 23 at 

6PM at Sara Owenõs 

house.  òWhen Your World 

Turns Against You.ó   

All are invited and  

encouraged to join.  Hope 

to see you there!!!  

Joyce Lee Estate Sale  
Dates of next sale:  

Wednesday thru Saturday;  

March 4, 5, 6 and 7, 9AM - 4PM . 
There are ONLY 3 Friday òWork Daysó remaining until 

the second Joyce Lee Estate Sale held at her home, 3027 

Jefferson.  These are scheduled from 10AM until Noon .  

Much remains to be done  and many hands make light 

work!  Folks really interested in helping more than  

Fridays are definitely welcome!  Just phone Pat Moritz 

563-505-4429 to make certain someone is at Joyceõs.  Use 

the back door for entry.  First Christian is benefitting 

greatly with each estate sale item purchased.  So letõs get 

busy in tribute to our Joyce who left her  

possession to us!  

  Thank you,  

  Pat, Sandy Beach, & Priscilla Brown  

OUR SISTER CONGREGATION 

CHURCH NEWS 
 

Cedar Memorial Youth Annual  

Valentineôs Day Spaghetti Dinner 
February 15 - 4 to 7 p.m. 

Cost:  $5.00 per person, $2.50  

children 5-12, Children under 5 are FREE! 

Spaghetti, Salad, Bread Sticks, Dessert and Drink 

will be served by our youth members!  

DMF Fund Raising  

Spaghetti Dinner  
Immediately following  

worship on Sunday,  

March 1, 2015  
 

The menu will consist of spaghetti, salad, garlic 

bread & drink. The price is $7  per person with 

a family of 4 or more for $25 . The money 

raised will be used for the Newton conference 

center/camp & The Disciple Men International.   

CHURCHES UNITED 
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Pizza Type 9ò 16ò Order 

CAINôS (All Cheese) $  6.00 $ 11.00   

PETERôS (Pepperoni) $  7.00 $ 12.00   

Silaôs (Sausage) $  7.00 $ 12.00   

GIDEONôS (Garden) $  6.00 $ 11.00   

MATTôS (All Meat) $  8.00 $ 14.00   

THADôs 3 MEAT (Sausage, Pepperoni, 

C. Bacon) 

 

$  8.50 
 

$ 14.50 
  

MISSIONARY (C. Bacon, pineapple) $  8.00 $ 14.00   

JEHOVAôS JUBILEE (Everything) $  9.00 $ 15.00   

GLUTEN FREE Crust on 9ò (Add 
$1.00) 

 

$  1.00 

 

Special Order 
  

DMF group are making Pizzas on March 14.  

Please cut out the order form below and send 

your check made payable to DMF to  

First Christian Church, 510 E15th Street,  

Davenport, IA  52803 by March 6. 

Name:      Total: 
 

Phone Number: 

DWF Annual Fundraising  
Trivia Night  

March 6  
Doors open at 6PM and the fun 

starts at 6:30PM. $10 per person and  
8 people to a table.  Invite your friends and 
family to make a full table and plan to come 

and join the fun.  There will raffles and 
50/50.  Youth Group ran concession will be 
available.  All dessert donations are greatly 

appreciated.  If able, please contact  
Janet Holmes 563-940-4093, or 

Glenn Perreault 563-391-7793 for 
 reservations. 

2015 General Assembly is coming! 
The 2015 General Assembly of the Christian 

 Church (Disciples of Christ) is set for  

July 18-22 in Columbus, Ohio and planning  

is well underway. If youôve been before,  

youôll find a bounty of new worship  

experiences and learning tracks. If youôve 

 never been, there is a website with a  

wealth of information, including a page  

just for you. Go to ga.disciples.org to see  

the schedule, workshop offerings and  

+register online. See you in Columbus!    

First Christian Church Davenport, Cedar  

Memorial Church Davenport, First Christian 

Church Moline, & Fifteenth Avenue Christian 

Church Rock Island are hosting:  

Trivia Night  
featuring  

Comedian Dan Deibert  
April 24  

at Fifteenth Avenue Christian Church  

3600 15th Avenue, Rock Island, IL  

This fundraising event benefits the XPLOR 

House.  Doors open at 5:30PM and gaming starts 

at 6PM.  Donõt miss this fun filled event!!!

Concessions will be provided.  

 

 
Mon, Feb 16 ñ DWF Exec Mtg. 9:30 am  
 

Sat, Feb 21 ñ PUNCH mtg. at                 

           3rd Baptist church at 10 am  
 

Mon, Feb 24 ñ Elders Mtg. 6:30 pm  

 

Thank you to all my church family  for your 

prayers and cards while recovered from my 

surgery. Everyday I thank God for my re-

newed energy and better health as I walk in 

the warm sunshine.    

 In Christian love,  

    Jane Bancks   

 

To Our church Family,  

Thank you to all for what you have to make our dream 

come true.  Your presence at our wedding with special com-

ments, hugs, and kisses.  Your cards, messages, and phone 

calls, all touching our hearts so much.  

    Special Thanks,  

    Vivian & Nonie  
 

Thank you for all the prayers during this health journey. 

God continually amazes me and the doctor.  I went in for a 

chest x-Ray Monday, there is no change which I think is 

good. The pain levels are manageable AND Dr.  

Constantinou said my 'attitude is infectious'. I love that 

comment as it is only God that gives 'infectious attitudes' 

and I trace that back to your prayers. Thank you again 

church for your prayers, cards and calls.  Every day is a 

miracle of health!  

   In Christian Love, Jacquie  
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Disciples Womenôs Fellowship  
March Events  
Monday, March 16  

DWF Board Mtg. 9:30 a.m. 
 

Tuesday, March 17 
Ruth Circle  - 7:00 p.m.  

 

Wednesday, March 18 
Priscilla Circleð9:30 a.m. 
Sarah Circle ð 6:30 p.m.  

 

Wednesday, March 25 
DWF Dessert Luncheon  

Eco Ministries  
 

Eco Ministries is based out of  

St. Johnõs United Methodist 

Church, 109 East 14 th  Street,  

Davenport, IA.  Their goals 

are to help those in need and 

do so in a way that protects 

Godõs creation.  With this in mind Eco Ministries have 

partnered with a company called Terracycle.  The  

recyclable items they collect are sent to Terracycle and 

then Terracycle pays Eco Ministries a fee based on the 

number of items they collect.     
 

On the fourth Sunday of each month Eco Ministries  

accepts the following:  ALL aluminum cans, five 

cent pop bottles, ink cartridges, old cell phones 

working or not, old ipod and mp3 players, hair 

care packaging (shampoo & conditioner bottles 

and caps, hair gel tubes and caps, hair spray  

bottles and triggers and hair paste plastic jars 

and caps), skin care packaging (lip balm tubes, 

face soap dispensers and tubes, face, hand & 

Body lotion bottles and tubes, body wash  

container, and tubes and plastic containers, 

shaving foam tubes (no cans)), all cosmetic  

packaging, toothbrushes, toothpaste, and dental 

floss dispensers and packaging.   These items can 

be dropped in the back parking lot by the garages from 

8AM ð 12:30PM before or after church.  For more in-

formation, go to www.stjohnsecoministries.org .  What 

a great ministry!!!  Let us all participate and help 

those in need at the same time help Godõs creation!!! 

ñSt Johnôs Eco ñSt Johnôs Eco ñSt Johnôs Eco    

Ministries , helping Ministries , helping Ministries , helping 

those in need in a those in need in a those in need in a 

way that helps way that helps way that helps 

Godôs Creation!!!òGodôs Creation!!!òGodôs Creation!!!ò   

Homeland Ministries   

Lenten Resources 2015  
The writer of the 2015  

Lenten resource is the  

Rev. Dr. Beth Rupe. She is 

Senior Minister at First 

Christian Church (Disciples 

of Christ) in Moline, Ill. She 

has served congregations in 

Kentucky while attending 

Lexington Theological Seminary and in Illinois. 

Prior to going to  seminary, Beth was an Outpa-

tient Therapist at a community mental health 

center. She received a Bachelor of Science with 

honors in Psychology from Western Illinois Uni-

versity (1988) and a Master of Science in Clini-

cal/ Community Mental Health Psychology from 

Western Illinois University (1990). Beth received 

her Master of Divinity from Lexington Theologi-

cal Seminary (2002). She was ordained in the 

Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) by the 

Christian Church in Illinois/Wisconsin (CCIW). 

She received her Doctor of Ministry from Lexing-

ton Theological Seminary. Her 

doctoral project was on          re-

claiming a model of biblical la-

ment in contemporary      wor-

ship in the Christian Church 

(Disciples of Christ).  

To print a copy go to  

http://

cciwdisciples.org/2015/02/2015 -lent/ .  

Or ask Rev Linda or Denise for a hard copy.   

Announcements:  
Calling all snowbirds! In an effort to be good 

stewards with our money, please contact the 

church office to let Denise know when you 

are going to your southern roost and when 

you are coming back to the Midwest.  This 

way The Chalice will be    

delivered and you never miss 

out on anything going on 

here at church.  We greatly 

appreciate your help!!  

 

If you are wanting to reserve 

the Fellowship Hall, Kitchen 

or Dr. Lydia room, please  

contact Reverend Linda or 

Denise.  We will make sure 

you receive a room rental policy and form.  

Please fill out the form completely and email, 

mail, or bring it to the church   office.  This 

way we can get the event on the calendar 

and the specifics to Don and Cindy.  Thank 

you for you help!!  


